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When are applications due?
a. June 17, 2022
When will | be notified whether or not | have been selected to serve on the
TAG?
a. Sometime between July 15 and August 1, 2022
When is the first meeting?
a. October 2022, exact date is TBD.
When will meetings occur?

a. After TAG participants are finalized, the ILFI TAG Leader will work with the
TAG members to determine meeting dates, times, and channels based on
what works best for the group members.

Will meetings be in person or virtual?

a. Most, if not all, meetings will be virtual. However, when ILFI begins hosting its
annual Living Future Confernece or other major events in person, the TAG
may host an in person meeting at the conference/event.

Are there any benefits to serving on the TAG?

a. Complimentary Individual Membership to ILFI for the term of
service on TAG

b. 50% discount on LFA Foundational Curriculum enrollment during
term served

c. 50% discount for Living Future Conference

d. Recognition at the Living Future Conference
e. Recognition in Member Directory, located in the Member

Dashboard
f. Website page highlighting all TAG members, photo, and
company affiliation
g. Recognition within key publications supported by TAG
How many people will be on each TAG?
a. We anticipate that each TAG will consist of 10 to 20 people.
Can more than one person from the same firm/organization serve on a TAG?
a. Generally no. Given the anticipated final size of the TAGs, we want to ensure
that we have a diversity of experiences, expertise, and perspectives. That
said, it is possible that there may be two people from one organization that
could bring this diversity if they work in different sectors, regions, etc. In
general, we would encourage members of TAGs to gather input from others in
their organizations instead of having multiple people from one firm on a TAG.
If more than one person from the same firm/organization is interested in the



same TAG, please feel free to have them both/all apply and ILFI will take
them into consideration.
9. Can more than one person from the same firm/organization serve on different
TAGs?

a. Yes, assuming each person brings the expertise and diversity needed on

each TAG.
10.Can an auditor serve on a TAG?

a. No. Auditors may not sit on a TAG. ILFI will have separate processes by
which auditors can give feedback to ILFI on key technical issues and the
development of Standards.

11.Can | serve on more than one TAG?

a. No. To ensure a diversity of experience, expertise, and perspective on the

TAGs, a person may only serve on one TAG.
12. Can applicants be located internationally?

a. The work of the TAG will initially be focused on issues and topics as they
relate to the US and Canadian markets. The TAG will not be focused on
identifying specific international equivalencies at this time. Although in the
future that work will be a priority. Applicants that can bring a global
perspective, in addition to US or Canadian experience or expertise, to any of
the issues the TAG will be considering are encouraged.



